

Permanent Building Committee

Notice of Public Meeting

There will be a meeting of the *Permanent Building Committee* to be held on **Wednesday**, **March 29**, **2017 at 6:30 P.M.** in the Chamber Room of the Clinton Town Hall to discuss the following issues:

- Review of Minutes
- Savage Field Renovation Project Update
- Water Treatment Plant Project Update
- Project Invoices Review
- Old & New Business

If there is a need for additional information relative to this meeting, please feel free to contact Town Administrator Michael J. Ward at (978) 365-4120.

Senior Center Building Committee

Christopher McGown, Chair Christopher Magliozzi, Vice-Chair Terrance Ingano, Clerk Michael Moran Brian Delorey Timothy O'Toole Michael Ward

MAR 28 2017

OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK
CLINTON, MA 01510